
HB0515  Public Schools Active Shooter Safety Drills – Requirements  OPPOSE 

Dear Committee Members: 

The State Dept of Education should not be teaching shooter drills or firearms safety to our 

children.  No doubt this training will be totally biased against the 2nd amendment.  And this will 

further create more soft targets that embolden terrorists to come to “gun-free” zones.  Put 

armed SROs back into schools and armed teachers if they so choose.  

Thank you. 

 

Peggy Williams 

Severna Park 
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